




NPTEL 
Dear All,

The Course enrollment date has been extended till 30-01-2017 , Please note the same.

Another good News is that RGUKT -Basar has got all the 9Tb Courses Data (Data of all courses, all streams available with NPTEL so far) and very shortly (in a week from now), these would be put up on a dedicated Local Server for benefit of all Staff and students.

For any queries regarding the same, Please feel free to get back to the undersigned.

Regards,

S.C.Rakesh Roshan,

Dept of Physics,

SPOC-NPTEL.
